March 22, 2021

City of Fort Bragg
Attn: Kevin Locke, Assistant Planner
416 N. Franklin Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437
Via Hand-delivery
To Whom it May Concern,

| am a resident living at 546 E. Laurel Street at the corner of Laurel and Corry. | have been
informed that my neighbors a few houses down at 327 N. Corry Street intend to construct a
new building with an alley house above a garage along the alley behind my house. | am writing
to the City of Fort Bragg to request a public hearing for the permits for this new alley house and
garage building as outlined in the notice of pending action for the minor use permit because |
am concerned about a new two story building looming over the neighborhood, new residents
peering into the neighboring yards and additional traffic on an block and alley that are already
congested.

Sincerely,

TN

Laura Rubin
546 E. Laurel Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437



